STATE OF ILLINOIS
HEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD

525 WEST JEFFERSON ST. o SPRINGFIELD. ILLINOIS 62761 ®(217) 782-3516 FAX: (217} 785-4111

December 6, 2018

M. Meghan Kieffer

Loyola University Hlth System
2160 South First Avenue
Maywood, Ilinois 60153

Re: Section 1130.580 — Relinquishment of an Exemption (Change of Ownership)

Exemption: E-035-18, Palos Health Surgery Center, LLC, Orland Park, Illinois

Exemption Holder: Loyola University Medical Center, Palos Health Surgery Center, LLC and Trinity
Health Corporation

Dear Ms. Kieffer:

We are in receipt of your letter dated October 26, 2018 for the relinquishment of Exemption E-035-
18. Our records will show the relinquishment of Exemption E-035-18 was received on

October 29, 2018. The Board approved your relinquishment request of Exemption E-035-18 on
December 4, 2018. No further action is required by the Permit holders as it relates to the Illinois
Health Facilities and Services Review Board.

Should you have any questions or concerns please contact Mike Constantino or George Roate at 217-
782-3516.

Sincerely,

Courtney Avery, Administrator
Illincis Health Facilities and Services Review Board





